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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, Review Agenda and Introduction 

• Meltzer Center Project Updates 

• Signage Overview 

• Closing Comments and Adjourn   

 

Summary: The May Working Group meeting began with a quick word of welcome from William 

Clarkson and Jonathan McCann, next Jonathan detailed some additional information on the 

Meltzer Center project, which had its groundbreaking on March 1st. He also briefed the Working 

Group on AU’s pending request to nearby ANCs to allow AU to do construction work during 

certain holidays through the duration of the project. Following this, the group reviewed updated 

signage plans for AU campus including newly installed signs at Lydecker Way & Tunnel. The 

meeting closed out with questions on the community input portal for the Meltzer Center project 

and an agreement that the co-chairs would discuss a potential next date for the group offline.   


